Hello SU Families,
 
There is a lot happening here at SU!  Here are some updates from the week:
 
Drop Off Reminders:
The morning drop off has been a lot smoother this week!  Thank you for following our drop off procedures so we can get kids into school safely and efficiently!
 
Student T-Shirts
Each student will be bringing home a South Union t-shirt today.  We will have SU spirit day on December 21.  Please have your student(s) wear their new shirt to school that day.  We were able to purchase the shirts because of a donation from American Equity Investment Life Insurance Company.  If you would like to make a donation that will help with future purchases for students and staff members, please use the link below!
https://dmps.revtrak.net/es/south-union-es/#/f/south-union-elementary-fundraiser
 
No School Friday 12/10
Students will not have school Friday 12/10.  This is a professional learning day for teachers.
 
Important Dates
12/21 SU Spirit Day
12/22 Winter Break Starts
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!
 
 

